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Susan Bonnell

From: Dianne Smith

Sent: Monday, November 05, 2007 4:44 PM

To: Daniel W. Simmons (dws@wob.nf.ca); Denise Dunn; Dianne Smith (EA to Pat Pilgrim); Elizabeth
Strange; Heather Predham; Jim Brown; Joyce Penney; Karen McDonald (AA to Jim Brown);

Lorraine Woolgar; Louise Jones; Mary French; Mary Haynes (Executive Assistant to Senior

Director); Oscar Howell; Pat Pilgrim; Susan Bonnell; Terry Gulliver; Terry Mouland; Wayne Miller

Subject: Update on Retesting of the Deceased

Forwarding on behalf of Pat Pilgrim,

Dr. Denis has followed up regarding the retesting of the deceased at Mount Sinai. Mount Sinai

advised they have completed the slides that we wanted done urgently, i.e. slides for the

individuals still living. They have not yet started the retesting of the deceased. The person he

was speaking with however agreed to speak to her boss and obtain a time frame for us.

Dianne Smith, CPS

Executive Assistant to the COO of

Cancer Care, Quality and Risk Management

Eastern Health

Room 1345, Level I, Health Sciences Centre

St. John's, NL A1B3V6

Telephone: 709-777-1318

Facsimile: 709-777-1347

E-Mail: dianne.smith@easternhealth.ca
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